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The Mission Director. All the Project Directors of MEPMA|
MEPMA, & AC(UCD) GHMC.
Hyderabad. POs of GVMC and VMC.

Lr. Roc. No. 40/BL/2010-11, Date: 10-12-2013.

Sub: MEPMA — SHG Bank Linkage — Conducting of District Level Banker’s Workshop
in the month of December 2013 — Requested - Regarding:
Ref: 1) Approved Credit Plan for the year 2013-14 of MEPMA.
2) Bank wise Targets approved by SLBC for the year 2013-14.
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It is observed that the progress under SHG Bank Linkage, USEP & UWSP is not
satisfactory in most of the Districts as on date i.c., even when we are at the fag end of 3"
quarter for the Financial Year 2013-14. It is found that many Bank Branches are not allowing
withdrawal of SHGs savings and also they are charging service charges & debiting insurance
without knowledge of SHGs. To discuss all the above mentioned issues, it is proposed to hold a
workshop in each District with all the LDMs, Bank Controllers and Local Branch Managers &

all the TLF Office Bearers.

You are therefore advised to conduct a Banker's Workshop by fixing up a date in
consultation with the LDM and the District Collectors preferably before the end of December
2013. The workshop should be conducted more etfectlvely and should highlight the above
problems. The field level problems to be appraised, “the District Collectors one day prior to the
Workshop, so that the District Collectors can sort out the problems with the Bankers, if any in
the Workshop.

Further, you are requested to involve the Municipal Commissioners and RDMA  of
Municipal Administration in the Workshop for effective review.

The actual amount required for conducting of the Workshop, not exceeding Rs. 10,000/
may be met out of UCDN funds available at the DPMU and seek confirmation of H.O. after the

Workshop.

Please inform the date of Workshop well in advance so that a representative from H.O.

can also participate.
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CC to: The Principal Secretary, Municipal Administration for kind information.



